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What is the EAEA Younger
Staff Training?
The EAEA Younger Staff Training (YST) will take place
between 12-16 September in Brussels, Belgium. The
training is a space for peer-learning and exchange,
exploring the diversity of policy and practice in adult
education in Europe. 

A series of input sessions and workshops will help the
participants learn more about key policy initiatives on
adult education at the European level and practice
planning their advocacy campaigns. In 2022 a special
focus will be put on guidance, which will be explored
through a workshop and a series of study visits to
guidance centres in Brussels. Find out more from the
programme. 

The EAEA Younger Staff Training was first organized in
2011 and has since become a launching pad for young
adult education professionals. The Bob Schouten fund,
named after one of the founders of EAEA, has already
been used to support a number of participants of the
training.

EAEA has opened up the Bob Schouten fund
to sponsor one participant of the EAEA
Younger Staff Training 2022. The call for
applications is open to young adult
education professionals working in an
Eastern European country outside of the EU.

To apply, please send a CV and motivation letter to
Aleksandra Kozyra (aleksandra.kozyra@eaea.org) 
by 31 July, putting in the subject: EAEA Younger Staff
Training: Bob Schouten fund application.

The selection results will be announced by 7 August.

What does the funding cover?
The funding covers all costs that are normally borne by the
participant: the participation fee, travel, accommodation and
subsistence costs in Brussels. Participants will be
reimbursed at the latest one month after the training. 

Can I apply?
To be able to apply, you need to:
-          Be nominated by one of EAEA members or 
a member of an EAEA member, and
-          Be based in a non-EU country in Eastern
Europe.

There is no age limit, but we especially welcome
participants with relatively little experience in adult
education.

How can I apply?

Questions?
Should you have any questions about the training or
your eligibility for the funding, please contact
Aleksandra Kozyra, Head of Capacity-Building at
aleksandra.kozyra@eaea.org. 

https://eaea.org/our-work/capacity-building/eaea-trainings/eaea-younger-staff-training-2022/

